
From: 29peinc . <peinc29@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 1:23 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: Reference Liberty Utilities docket DG 16-852

To Executive Director Debra Howland
I would like to voice my strong opposition to Liberty Utilities proposal of LNG pipelines.
As a resident of the town of Hanover, we are committed to achieving 1 00% renewable energy.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Perpetua Fung
Hanover, NH
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